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Hi,

 I am totally against the proposed changes to the Abortion Laws in Queensland. I do not believe a Mother
 should be able to abort her child irrespective of how long or short a time the child has been in the Mother's
 womb. Science shows that these babies feel pain very early in pregnancy. There should be changes to the
 Abortion Laws to amend the reasons a Mother can abort her child. I believe the reasons should be only if in
 having the child the Mother would not survive or if the baby is seriously deformed. I urge you please do not
 support these changes. We should be making the law stricter in this regard not easier.

kind regards,

Rebecca Ball
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